
 
1 August 2022 
 
By email: fyi-request-19812-fcde5c01@requests.fyi.org.nz 
 
 
Dear AG 
 
I refer to your Official Information Act request dated 4 July 2022. You have requested the cumulative 
GPAs of all 400-level LAWS students for 2022. 
 
Subject to the following comments, please see below the information you have requested.  
 

• The data includes students enrolled in either the LLB programme or the LLB Honours 
programme, who are also enrolled in one or more LAWS 400-level papers. 
 

• A students’ cumulative GPA is calculated based on all results to date. The data is accurate as 
at 19 July 2022. 

 

Cumulative GPA Number of Students 

8.8 2 

8.6 1 

8.5 1 

8.4 1 

8.3 2 

8.2 3 

8.1 4 

8.0 8 

7.9 8 

7.8 6 

7.7 7 

7.6 9 

7.5 15 

7.4 13 

7.3 6 

7.2 12 

7.1 19 

7.0 15 

6.9 10 

6.8 19 

6.7 16 

6.6 21 

6.5 27 

6.4 17 

6.3 17 
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6.2 25 

6.1 19 

6.0 22 

5.9 19 

5.8 22 

5.7 20 

5.6 19 

5.5 21 

5.4 25 

5.3 20 

5.2 13 

5.1 13 

5.0 20 

4.9 11 

4.8 18 

4.7 11 

4.6 16 

4.5 11 

4.4 6 

4.3 12 

4.2 6 

4.1 9 

4.0 6 

3.9 4 

3.8 5 

3.7 5 

3.6 3 

3.5 2 

3.4 2 

3.3 3 

3.2 4 

3.1 1 

3.0 4 

2.9 2 

2.8 2 

 
 
I trust that you will find this information helpful. 
 
 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
Richard Hogg 
On behalf of the Office of the Registrar 
 


